
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Beth, 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, February 15, 2023 12:53 PM 
'Keating, Beth ' 
RE: Docket Nos. 20230003 and 20230004 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/15/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 01131-2023 

Per your request, the contact information for FCG/Wright in Dkts 20230003 and 20230004 has been updated to 
Christopher.Wright@fpl.com. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk I 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: Keating, Beth <BKeating@gunster.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 12:24 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Nos. 20230003 and 20230004 

On behalf of Florida City Gas, I'd like to request that the email address assigned in the above-referenced dockets to Mr. 
Chris Wright be changed to Christopher.Wright@fpl.com. The Parties and Interested Persons contact on the dockets 
currently shows Mr. Wright's address as Kurt.Howard@nexteraenergy.com, which is not Mr. Wright's address. 

Thank you! 

Best, 
Beth 

(!1 9..~.~.~:r..~~ 
Beth Keating I Shareholder 
Governmental Affairs 
215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
P 850-521-1706 C 850-591-9228 
Email: bkeating@gunster.com 

"It takes less time to do things right than to explain why you did it wrong." - Henry Wadsworth Longfellow 
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